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NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION

NIAGARA 4 MOHAWK

I00 ERIE BOULEVARD WEST
SYRACUSE. N. Y 13202

October 11, 1973

Mr. Donald J. Skovholt, Assistant Director
for Operating Reactors

Directorate of Licensing

United States Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Skovholt:

re Docket No. 50-220

Thie will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated

October 1, 1973 relative to hydraulic shock suppressors (snubbers).

We are prepared to submit the requested information as

required in the above mentioned letter,

Very truly yours,
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P. D. Raymond
Vice President-Engineering
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